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November 5, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

The President has accepted the resignation of Charles A. Cooper as 
United States Executive Director of the International Bank for 
Reconstruction and Development. He was appointed on June 10, 1975 
for a term of two years which was to expire on June 9, 1977. 

There is no successor to announce at this time. 
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